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        Our Lady Help of Christians Academy

32100  East Colfax Service Road

Watkins, CO 80137

Phone:  (303) 344-5830   E-Mail:  info@sspx-denver.com
March 7, 2014
To Whom It May Concern:

Our Lady Help of Christians Academy (OLHCA), the parish school for St. Isidore’s Catholic Church in Watkins, Colorado, offers education from Kindergarten through 12th grade.  For more than twenty years, OLHCA has instilled in its students the principles and discipline of academic subjects while guiding their spiritual formation.  We provide the children in our school with a structured and well-ordered environment that allows for academic excellence at all grade levels.

OLHCA students are challenged to not only achieve academically, but also to strengthen their character by contributing to the community.  The school as a whole has uplifted the community with their voices every Christmas season with their annual visit to a local fundraising event, Breakfast with Santa in Bennett.  Smaller groups of our students have donated their time in various activities such as feeding the homeless at a local soup truck, helping many people relocate, cleaning and landscaping projects, and neighborhood Christmas caroling just to name a few.    
We at the academy are now faced with a challenge of our own.  Enrollment continues to increase each year to the extent that we have built a new school building and recently renovated the basement of our church to accommodate the need.  With this growth, come additional financial obligations, to which we are in constant need of fundraising.  
On March 7, 2014, we kicked off our annual Jog-A-Thon.  The students will spend 10 weeks collecting pledges and donations.  On May 16th they will run as many 1/8 mile laps as they can in 1 hour, raising money with each lap they run. 
For additional information about the Jog-a-thon or how you may contribute, you can contact Terri McDermott at 303/521-0686 or the school directly at 303/344-5830.  Also, feel free to visit our website at www.sspx-denver.com.

Thank you and God bless you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Rev. Father Dennis T. McDonald
Principal 
Society of Saint Pius X, Denver, Colorado, Inc. d/b/a Our Lady Help of Christians is a 501 © 3 non-profit organization, Federal Tax ID# 91-1987555.

Donations are tax-deductible.
